January 10, 2018

Mr. Tony Payne

MEMIC

261 Commercial Street

Portland, ME 04104

RE: Affixing 6 Banners to the Cross Street Side of our building at 261 Commercial Street

Dear Tony:

Please be advised that we have reviewed your request to affix banners to the outside of the building on
the Cross Street masonry.

We approve this request.

Sincerely,

Catherine F. Lamson
Corporate Secretary
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